
 

NATIONAL ASSEMBLY 

QUESTION FOR WRITTEN REPLY 

QUESTION NUMBER 1297 [NW1438E] 

DATE OF PUBLICATION: 21 APRIL 2011 

 

Dr D T George (DA) to ask the Minister of Finance: 

Whether the Financial Services Board considered the payment of a 

professional fee by the fund to the curator of the specified fund, rather 

than a percentage of amounts recovered; if not, why not; if so, why was the 

professional fee model not adopted?  
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REPLY 

Yes, the Financial Services Board (FSB) has indicated to me that it did 

consider the above-mentioned option. The Honourable Member has posed 

this question before, and my response at the time is still valid. I attach a 

copy of my response for his convenience, published on 4 September 2009 
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